
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
October 7, 2022 
 
Pete’s Service Center 
Ted & Shelley Alexander 
6717 W. 79th Street 
Burbank, IL  60459 
 
Dear Ted & Shelley, 
 
I am delighted to tell you that our Annual Super Sunny Walk N’Roll-a-Thon was a huge success bringing in 
over $50,000 for our agency.   
 
Thank you so very much for your generous donation benefitting the adults with intellectual/or developmental 
disabilities served by Garden Center Services. Your generous donation made a difference for many. 
 
We appreciate that you have chosen to partner with us in “Advancing lives of connection, contribution, and meaning 
for persons with developmental disabilities and the individuals that support them.”   Our Core Values are truly being 
honored through generous donations like yours. 
 

Core Values:   
1. RESPECT….Mindfully interacting with all to ensure respect & equality. 
2. EMPOWERMENT….Empowering one another to lead a well-lived life. 
3. COMPASSION….Provide compassionate service to every member of the GCS Family. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Gerard Beagles 
Executive Director 
 


